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RECOMMENDATION: 

That the Board accept the following donations and that appropriate recognition be given to the 
donors. 

SUMMARY: 

The Valley Region has received the following donations: 

Encino Community Center 
Chevy's Restaurant donated a check in the amount of $122 for the Community Center fundraiser. 

Islands Restaurants donated a check in the amount of $125.17 for the Community Center fundraiser. 

The Encino Neighborhood Council donated two speakers and two wireless microphones for the 
auditorium, estimated value $1,923.64 

Bradley Landfill & Recycling Center donated pizza, sodas and chips for summer camp lunch, 
estimated value $200. 

Orange JuliusIDairy Queen #I2923 donated a check in the amount of $75 for the camp sports 
programs and Halloween programs. 

Lee Hamer Memorial Charities donated $500 for Camp Charisma, sports equipment, and the 
Halloween event. 
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Fernangeles Recreation Center 
Sergio Saldana donated $60 for the Halloween Carnival. 

Hansen Dam District 
Anita Bryant donated one fifteen-gallon Canary Island pine tree, estimated value $75. 

Hubert Humphrey Recreation Center 
Phil and Monica Rosenthal donated $360 for the sports program and recreation activities. 

Phil and MonicaRosenthal donated $360 to provide scholarships for low-income chldren who want 
to play sports. 

Hyla and A.J. Frank donated catcher's equipment, balls, bats, helmets, footballs, basketballs, 
equipment bags, and toys, estimated value $800. 

Hyla and A.J. Frank donated $100 to help children whose families are unable to pay for activities. 

Lake View Terrace Recreation Center 
Dubb Transport donated $1 50 for the youth basketball program. 

Northridge Recreation Center 
Seventh Wave, Inc., dba Baja Fresh Mexican Grill, donated a check in the amount of $144 for the 
park enrichment/summer theatre program-fundraiser. 

Ritchie Valens Recreation Center 
Enamul H. Chowdhury donated $200 for the Halloween program. 

0' Melveny Park 
Patriot Oil Community Benefit Trust donated $55,000 for repairs to the OYMelveny House. 

Stonehurst Recreation Center 
Village Christian Schools donated $1000 for the stone building and also to help purchase toys and 
learning aides for the pre-school and after-school club. 

Vulcan Materials Co. donated 144 cans of soda, 60 Capri Sun drink pouches, and 28 large bags of 
candy, for the Halloween program, estimated value $250. 

Walker Zanger donated several snacks and coffee creamer for the Halloween program, estimated 
value $100. 
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Blair's Termite Control donated $250 for the Halloween program. 

Empire Iron Works donated $100 for the Halloween program. 

Stemdahl Enterprises, Inc., donated $100 for the Halloween program. 

Kal Nelson Aviation, Inc., donated $50 for the Halloween program. 

Looney Bins donated $1 00 for the Halloween program. 

Cars N Colors donated $75 for the Halloween Carnival. 

Sunland Recreation Center 
Lester Photography donated $875 for the youth sports program. 

Van Nuys Recreation Center 
Malathi Ramji donated a ping pong table, estimated value $80. 

Woodland Hills Recreation Center 
Robert and Julie Booth donated $140 for the family fun festival. 

FISCAL IMPACT STATEMENT: 
There is no fiscal impact to the General Fund, except unknown savings as donations may offset some 
expenditures. 

Report prepared by Louis Loomis, Operations West, Valley Region. 




